
Village Hall Report to the Hemingford Abbots Annual Parish Meeting 

 

 

The year 2013/14 has been another very successful year for the hall which continues 

to be a highly popular venue for a variety of village events.  The Village Hall 

Committee remains under the leadership of George Stump who continues to be well 

supported by his team of committee members. 

 

Levels of maintenance both to the building and gardens have been kept at a high level. 

The old picnic table has been replaced and this, together with the donation of an 

additional picnic table and chairs and a garden bench has provided a further facility 

for visitors to the hall. 

 

From a financial standpoint I am pleased to report that the overall financial situation 

continues to be healthy. Fund raising events have been held and continue to provide a 

necessary source of income. 

 

Finally, many will have noticed that the chairs in the hall are fairly old and in need of 

replacement. Quotations have been received and it is hoped that the process will be 

completed later this year. 

 

 

 

Denis Rait 

May 2014 

 

 


